
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF MARBLETOWN 
 

 A regular meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Marbletown was convened in 

public session at the Town Hall, 1925 Lucas Ave Cottekill, New York on February 6, 2024, at 

6:00 o’clock P.M. local time.  The meeting was called to order by Supervisor Rich Parete, and, 

upon roll being called, the following were: 

 

 

PRESENT:   

 

ABSENT: 

 

 

RESOLUTION # -2024; RECYCLING COORDINATOR  

 

WHEREAS, the town of Marbletown applied for and received funding from the Municipal 

Waste Reduction and Recycling Program-Recycling Coordination/Education (MWRC) State 

Assistance Program, for a Recycling Coordinator, and  

 

WHEREAS, the Marbletown town board wishes to increase recycling in the town and 

implement composting and diversion programs, and 

 

WHEREAS, the Recycling Coordinator supervises and participates in the operation of 

Marbletown’s recycling program, and will train staff and volunteers in procedures and issues 

with respect to recycling, and  

 

WHEREAS, the Recycling Coordinator will conduct community education programs in schools 

and with other groups concerning municipal recycling, and  

 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED, the Town of Marbletown Town Board approves the 

hiring of Don LaFera as full time Provisional Recycling Coordinator at $25.00 an hour effective 

February 8, 2024. 
 


